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 Matters for Information  
 
 

4. REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCIES IN 
CAMBRIDGESHIRE AND PETERBOROUGH 

 
 Further to Item No. 3 of the Report to the meeting of the Council held 

on 10th December 2003, the Panel has been updated with the 
present position in connection with the review of parliamentary 
constituencies in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough.  In so doing the 
Panel has been advised that the Boundary Commission has received 
objections to the proposals and have been informed that they will be 
holding a public inquiry into their proposals on 24th February 2004 at 
The Guildhall, Cambridge.  In noting that the Commission has urged 
all interested parties to attend the inquiry and make their views 
known, the Panel has nominated the Chairman and Executive 
Director of Central Services, or his representative, to represent the 
District Council at the public inquiry. 
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